
 
 

 

SHARRON MANGUM 
 

445 Fitzgerald Place 
Atlanta, Georgia  30349 
PH:  404-353-7386 
Email:  sharronm3@aol.com 
 
 
 
April 7, 2004 
 
 
 
Paul Monnin, Asst. U.S. Attorney 
U.S. Attorney’s Office 
600 Richard B. Russell Building 
75 Spring Street, S.W. 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
 
Re:  Complainants Summary Report 

Dear Mr. Monnin,  

Thank you for listening attentively regarding the issues the Complainants have suffered in 
our civil complaints against The Coca-Cola Company.  As stated, I am providing you with 
a summary of the issues in which each Complainant has alleged wrongdoing.  I have also 
enclosed copies of pleadings in three cases that will provide additional incite into these 
allegations by the Complainants. 
 
I look forward to speaking with you upon your return to the office.  I will contact you on 
Monday to schedule an appointment for the Complainants to meet with you to discuss 
these issues in person.  If you have any questions prior to our meeting, please contact me 
at 404-353-7386. 
 
Again, thank you for your interest.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Sharron Mangum 
 
cc:  Matthew J. Ross, FBI Special Agent 
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